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Website Owner's Manual 2009-10-31 many of the people responsible for a website
don t have a clue what s required tobuild one and keep it up and running the
job of planning launching andmanaging a site often falls to people who have
little or no experience in webdesign or development website owner s manual is
for the thousands of marketers it managers project leaders and business owners
who need to put awebsite in place and keep it running with a minimum of trouble
using clever illustrations easy to follow lists and diagrams and other
friendlytouches website owner s manual helps readers form a vision for a site
guidesthem through the process of selecting a web design agency and gives just
enoughbackground to help them make intelligent decisions throughout the
developmentprocess this book provides a jargon free overview of web design
includingaccessibility usability online marketing and web development
techniques using website owner s manual readers master the vocabulary and
conceptsthey need to discuss how a website dovetails with the needs of a
business thisbook will help them work confidently with the designers and
developersbuilding and maintaining a site so they can concentrate on what your
websiteneeds to do purchase of the print book comes with an offer of a free pdf
epub and kindle ebook from manning also available is all code from the book
The Startup Owner's Manual 2020-03-17 more than 100 000 entrepreneurs rely on
this book for detailed step by step instructions on building successful
scalable profitable startups the national science foundation pays hundreds of
startup teams each year to follow the process outlined in the book and it s
taught at stanford berkeley columbia and more than 100 other leading
universities worldwide why the startup owner s manual guides you step by step
as you put the customer development process to work this method was created by
renowned silicon valley startup expert steve blank co creator with eric ries of
the lean startup movement and tested and refined by him for more than a decade
this 608 page how to guide includes over 100 charts graphs and diagrams plus 77
valuable checklists that guide you as you drive your company toward
profitability it will help you avoid the 9 deadly sins that destroy startups
chances for success use the customer development method to bring your business
idea to life incorporate the business model canvas as the organizing principle
for startup hypotheses identify your customers and determine how to get keep
and grow customers profitably compute how you ll drive your startup to
repeatable scalable profits the startup owner s manual was originally published
by k s ranch publishing inc and is now available from wiley the cover design
and content are the same as the prior release and should not be considered a
new or updated product
Bibliographic Retrieval System User's Manual 1996 summary sharepoint 2010 site
owner s manual teaches you what sharepoint 2010 is all about and how to get
started using it the book also includes step by step scenarios for implementing
real world scenarios you will learn how to build powerful sites leveraging
sharepoint s out of the box functionality along with other helpful tools such
as infopath access and sharepoint designer about this book this book is a guide
for business users without programming skills who want to build their own
sharepoint sites with it you ll learn how to set up document sharing trackable
workflows and many other business applications you ll go step by step through
real world scenarios like content management business intelligence sharing
information on the web and search along the way you ll learn how to interact
with other business tools like access infopath and sharepoint designer this
book is designed for sharepoint users who want to become tech savvy in
configuring sharepoint s out of the box functionality no programming or system
administration experience is required purchase of the print book comes with an
offer of a free pdf epub and kindle ebook from manning also available is all
code from the book what s inside go from user to power user build on out of the
box features customize your sharepoint site table of contents part 1 getting
started with sharepoint leveraging the power of sharepoint a deeper dive into
sharepoint capabilities creating sites using site and list templates part 2
implementations using real world scenarios setting up a document collaboration
site leveraging enterprise content management features publishing information
to the web empowering users with business intelligence creating application
sites with sharepoint designer collecting and managing data by integrating with
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infopath reporting and web applications using access pulling it all together
with search my sites and cross site functionality
SharePoint 2010 Site Owner's Manual 2012-02-12 at last a beginner s guide to
newborn baby technology complete with step by step instructions faqs and
schematics from a board certified pediatrician and his son an older model
congratulations you ve just acquired one of life s biggest technological
marvels a newborn baby new owners have so many questions how do i handle sleep
malfunctions when should i bring the baby to a doctor for servicing what
transportation accessories do i need new users will get plenty of useful advice
on preparation and home installation how to store your baby properly general
care effective techniques for handling holding and comforting the baby feeding
an in depth guide to your baby s power supply from breastfeeding to solid food
programming sleep mode how to configure baby s sleeping area and manage issues
such as overstimulation general maintenance keep that new baby smell fresh with
tips on sanitation and care such as diaper installation and cleaning growth and
development perform user testing on baby s reflexes note and track milestones
plus advanced motor and sensory skills safety and emergency maintenance monitor
baby s health tackle childproofing learn life saving procedures plus get fixes
for minor issues such as cradle cap and diaper rash whatever your concerns
celebrated pediatrician dr louis borgenight and his son joe borgenicht provide
plenty of useful advice for anyone who wants to learn the basics of childcare
The Baby Owner's Manual 2012-11-06 being a man in todays society is no easy
task men are confused and worried about their role as lovers fathers protectors
leaders bread winners and role models men rarely realize just what is expected
of them and even when they do how to respond to those expectations can often be
elusive in an owners manual for men author joe nickaloff combines vast
experience insight and humor to teach you the many things you need to know to
be happy successful respected and fulfilled to become the best man you are
capable of being you will learn all about how to get the most out of your life
and the one male machine you were given to work with all in quick no nonsense
lessons that you will find enlightening and easy to understand improve your sex
life get the most out of your career understand love women marriage and divorce
build character be a great leader create wealth make good decisions deal with
failure and defeat handle bad news beat depression be a great parent enjoy good
mental and physical health cope with stress find real happiness become an
expert crisis manager understand self delusion revenge guilt and regret and
much more ladies you will also find an owners manual for men an invaluable
guide to understanding what makes your man tick and how best to work with him
to create a great life together hell thank you for reading it and when you are
done give it to him there has never been a resource like this for men to turn
to until now in an owners manual for men men of all ages will find the answers
to many of lifes big and little mysteries
An Owner's Manual for Men 2011-12-02 the encyclopedia of library and
information science provides an outstanding resource in 33 published volumes
with 2 helpful indexes this thorough reference set written by 1300 eminent
international experts offers librarians information computer scientists
bibliographers documentalists systems analysts and students convenient access
to the techniques and tools of both library and information science impeccably
researched cross referenced alphabetized by subject and generously illustrated
the encyclopedia of library and information science integrates the essential
theoretical and practical information accumulating in this rapidly growing
field the self contained supplements each supplement contains a z coverage
highlight new trends describe the latest advances and profile key people making
critical contributions to the field recent individual supplements considered
topics such as archival science to user needs concept based indexing and
retrieval of hypermedia information to using self checkout technology to
increase productivity and patron service in the library artificial intelligence
and machine learning approach to fraud investigation to visual search in modern
human computer interfaces supplement volumes 36 61 are available additional
supplements in preparation
Encyclopedia of Library and Information Science 1999-10-29 septic systems for
handling sewage have to be maintained but little information is available on
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the subject this manual explains how they work the potential problems that
owners often encounter and how to repair them when they go awry
The Septic System Owner's Manual 2007 the 1995 national household education
survey nhes 95 was a random digit dial telephone survey of households developed
by the national center for education statistics the nhes 95 included two
topical survey components the adult education component which collected
information about adults participation in adult education and the early
childhood program participation ecpp component which collected information
about children s participation in nonparental child care and early childhood
programs this manual provides documentation and guidance for users of the
public release data file for the ecpp component information about the purpose
of the study the data collection instruments the sample design and data
collection and data processing procedures is provided some information about
factors that should be kept in mind when using ecpp data is also provided for
the ecpp component interviews were conducted with parents of 14 064 children a
figure that included 101 home schooled children four appendixes present
screening and study questionnaires information about the file layout the
statistical analysis system code for derived variables and the ecpp codebook
contains 8 tables 2 figures and 23 references sld
Early Childhood Program Participation Data File User's Manual 1996 this witty
and easy to read book is essentially an automotive awareness guide specifically
written for women it provides its readers with an understanding of some of the
basic automotive concepts with the ultimate goal of helping women avoid being
taken advantage of when they seek repair services put simply this book will
help women ask the right questions at the right time and in so doing help level
the playing field with those who might otherwise try to cheat them
Back Owner's Manual 1977-07 home study edition a comprehensive accessible and
powerful guide to sat test score success get the score you need to get into the
college of your dreams this manual covers the entire sat exam with smart tips
techniques and stategies to help you own the sat full live and web support
included throughout the preparation process
Sorry, Lady, but It's the Framis 2024-02-13 a complete and friendly guide to
technical writing let s face it a lot of technical documentation reads as if it
had been translated into english from venutian by a native speaker of gibberish
which is annoying for you and expensive for the manufacturer who pays with
alienated customers and soaring technical support costs that s why good
technical writers are in such big demand worldwide now technical writing for
dummies arms you with the skills you need to cash in on that demand whether you
re contemplating a career as a technical writer or you just got tapped for a
technical writing project this friendly guide is your ticket to getting your
tech writing skills up to snuff it shows you step by step how to research and
organize information for your documents plan your project in a technical brief
fine tune and polish your writing work collaboratively with your reviewers
create great user manuals awesome abstracts and more write first rate
electronic documentation write computer and based training courses discover how
to write energized technical documents that have the impact you want on your
readers wordsmith sheryl lindsell roberts covers all the bases including all
about the red hot market for technical writing and how to get work as a
technical writer the abcs of creating a strong technical document including
preparing a production schedule brainstorming outlining drafting editing
rewriting testing presentation and more types of technical documents including
user manuals abstracts spec sheets evaluation forms and questionnaires
executive summaries and presentations writing for the internet covers doing
research online creating multimedia documents developing computer based
training and based training and writing online help combining examples
practical advice and priceless insider tips on how to write whiz bang technical
documents technical writing for dummies is an indispensable resource for
newcomers to technical writing and pros looking for new ideas to advance their
careers
The Rhode Island Government Owner's Manual 2009 user interface design for mere
mortals takes the mystery out of designing effective interfaces for both
desktop and web applications it is recommended reading for anyone who wants to
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provide users of their software with interfaces that are intuitive and easy to
use the key to any successful application lies in providing an interface users
not only enjoy interacting with but which also saves time eliminates
frustration and gets the job done with a minimum of effort readers will
discover the secrets of good interface design by learning how users behave and
the expectations that users have of different types of interfaces anyone who
reads user interface design for mere mortals will benefit from gaining an
appreciation of the differences in the look and feel of interfaces for a
variety of systems and platforms learning how to go about designing and
creating the most appropriate interface for the application or website being
developed becoming familiar with all the different components that make up an
interface and the important role that each of those components plays in
communicating with users understanding the business benefits that flow from
good interface design such as significantly reduced support costs gaining
invaluable insights into how users behave including the seven stages of human
interaction with computers working through case study based in depth analysis
of each of the stages involved in designing a user interface acquiring
practical knowledge about the similarities and differences between designing
websites and traditional desktop applications learning how to define conduct
and analyze usability testing through the use of the proven for mere mortals
format user interface design for mere mortals succeeds in parting the veil of
mystery surrounding effective user interface design whatever your background
the for mere mortals format makes the information easily accessible and usable
contents preface introduction chapter 1 brief histories chapter 2 concepts and
issues chapter 3 making the business case chapter 4 good design chapter 5 how
user behave chapter 6 analyzing your users chapter 7 designing a user interface
chapter 8 designing a site chapter 9 usability appendix a answers to review
questions appendix b recommended reading glossary references index
Professor Dave's Owner's Manual for the SAT 2012-04-17 fundamentals of
automotive technology principles and practice third edition is a comprehensive
resource that provides students with the necessary knowledge and skills to
successfully master these tasks
Technical Writing For Dummies 2001-03-13 a step by step guide on how to get the
most of your amazon echo device supports all amazon echo devices if not the
best feature of the echo is the immense functionality that it has learn how to
use your device to its full capabilities just like the pros do heres what you
ll get sharing accounts setup alexa bluetooth connectivity reminders package
tracking streaming music controlling other devices taking personal amazon
packages controlling fire tv with echo options updating troubleshooting much
more scroll to the top of the page and click add to cart to purchase instantly
disclaimer this author and or rights owner s make no claims promises or
guarantees about the accuracy completeness or adequacy of the contents of this
book and expressly disclaims liability for errors and omissions in the contents
within this product is for reference use only
CAN/OLE User's Manual 1984 more than 100 000 entrepreneurs rely on this book
the national science foundation pays hundreds of startup teams each year to
follow the process outlined in the book and it s taught at stanford berkeley
columbia and more than 100 other leading universities worldwide why the startup
owner s manual guides you step by step as you put the customer development
process to work this method was created by renowned silicon valley startup
expert steve blank co creator with eric ries of the lean startup movement and
tested and refined by him for more than a decade this 608 page how to guide
includes over 100 charts graphs and diagrams plus 77 valuable checklists that
guide you as you drive your company toward profitability it will help you avoid
the 9 deadly sins that destroy startups chances for success use the customer
development method to bring your business idea to life incorporate the business
model canvas as the organizing principle for startup hypotheses identify your
customers and determine how to get keep and grow customers profitably compute
how you ll drive your startup to repeatable scalable profits the startup owners
manual was originally published by k s ranch publishing inc and is now
available from wiley the cover design and content are the same as the prior
release and should not be considered a new or updated product
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User Interface Design for Mere Mortals 2007-05-09 thoroughly updated and
expanded fundamentals of medium heavy duty commercial vehicle systems second
edition offers comprehensive coverage of basic concepts building up to advanced
instruction on the latest technology including distributed electronic control
systems energy saving technologies and automated driver assistance systems now
organized by outcome based objectives to improve instructional clarity and
adaptability and presented in a more readable format all content seamlessly
aligns with the latest ase medium heavy truck program requirements for mtst
back cover
Fundamentals of Automotive Technology 2022-02-23 equip yourself with software
project survival guide it s for everyone with a stake in the outcome of a
development project and especially for those without formal software project
management training that includes top managers executives clients investors end
user representatives project managers and technical leads here you ll find
guidance from the acclaimed author of the classics code complete and rapid
development steve mcconnell draws on solid research and a career s worth of
hard won experience to map the surest path to your goal what he calls one
specific approach to software development that works pretty well most of the
time for most projects nineteen chapters in four sections cover the concepts
and strategies you need for mastering the development process including
planning design management quality assurance testing and archiving for
newcomers and seasoned project managers alike software project survival guide
draws on a vast store of techniques to create an elegantly simplified and
reliable framework for project management success so don t worry about
wandering among complex sets of project management techniques that require
years to sort out and master software project survival guide goes straight to
the heart of the matter to help your projects succeed and that makes it a
required addition to every professional s bookshelf
The Complete Amazon Echo User Guide: User Manual, Adding Users, Multiple Users,
& Instructions 2021-08-03 this is your complete manual of digital marketing
magic how do you stay out in from when everything s moving so fast the internet
and social media have changed how we do our jobs beyond recognition sometimes
it s exciting other times it s just frightening online marketing has all the
answers murray newlands tells you everything you need to know how to do it how
to do it even better and what the future might hold with this book you ll get
closer to your customers increase conversions learn more about the tools
understand digital brands and become better networked what more could you want
User's Manual for Estimation of Dissolved-solids Concentrations and Loads in
Surface Water 1987 user interface design is a challenging multi disciplinary
activity that requires understanding a wide range of concepts and techniques
that are often subjective and even conflicting imagine how much it would help
if there were a single perspective that you could use to simplify these complex
issues down to a small set of objective principles in ui is communication
everett mckay explains how to design intuitive user interfaces by focusing on
effective human communication a user interface is ultimately a conversation
between users and technology well designed user interfaces use the language of
ui to communicate to users efficiently and naturally they also recognize that
there is an emotional human being at the other end of the interaction so good
user interfaces strive to make an emotional connection applying what you learn
from ui is communication will remove much of the mystic subjectiveness and
complexity from user interface design and help you make better design decisions
with confidence it s the perfect introduction to user interface design
approachable practical communication based guide to interaction and visual
design that you can immediately apply to projects to make solid design
decisions quickly and confidently includes design makeovers so you can see the
concepts in practice with real examples communication based design process ties
everything from interaction to visual design together
FEDLINK Technical Notes 1989 in a diverse society the ability to cross
communication barriers is critical to the success of any individual personally
professionally and academically with the constant acceleration of course
programs and technology educators are continually being challenged to develop
and implement creative methods for engaging english speaking and non english
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speaking learners computer assisted language learning concepts methodologies
tools and applications is a vital reference source that examines the
relationship between language education and technology and the potential for
curriculum enhancements through the use of mobile technologies flipped
instruction and language learning software this multi volume book is geared
toward educators researchers academics linguists and upper level students
seeking relevant research on the improvement of language education through the
use of technology
The Startup Owner's Manual 2020-03-17 what can you do with your eee pc find out
how to get the most from this mini laptop with asus eee pc for dummies it shows
you how to get things done using the linux operating system and applications
navigating the tabbed desktop adding hardware and software backing up and
restoring the eee pc and more you ll learn how to set up windows take advantage
of all the pre installed software ensure that your computer is secure and even
run your eee pc on solar power you ll find tips for configuring printers and
changing touchpad settings techniques for making skype phone calls and
listening to internet radio and advice for adding storage and peripherals it
also helps you take full advantage of this exciting ultra portable netbook pc
set up your wireless connection make free skype phone calls and video calls use
openoffice org thunderbird e mail mozilla firefox and other included
applications use the versatile openoffice productivity suite including writer
for word processing calc for spreadsheets and impress for presentations compare
the advantages of windows vs linux discover the science language math and art
functions that kids can enjoy on the eee enjoy built in games watch videos play
music organize and view photos and more boost storage and memory with sd cards
and usb drives go bluetooth and add a gps get the scoop on backups explore the
advanced desktop and customize the user interface the eee pc makes it simple to
surf the play games work and more asus eee pc for dummies makes it easier
CalCOFI On-line Data System User's Manual 1988 divyour one stop manual for
every aspect of diy motorcycle electrical repair and modification divdiv
divdivweâ ve all stood at the front desk of a repair shop at some point staring
at an invoice gritting our teeth and nursing our injured wallets all vehicles
will inevitably need maintenanceâ and we pay a premium in labor fees every time
we take them inâ but unlike an automobile which has its electrical components
hermetically sealed within its bodywork the electrical components on a
motorcycle are on display for all the world to see out in the open they are
constantly subjected to destructive elements like rain sand salt dust and
ultraviolet rays virtually everyone who owns a motorcycle will eventually have
to deal with electrical problems in how to troubleshoot repair and modify
motorcycle electrical systems motorcycle expert tracy martin provides crystal
clear fully illustrated step by step instructions for every electrical repair
imaginable on a bikeâ from the nuts and bolts basics to fuel injection systems
onboard computers repair and installation of factory and aftermarket
accessories and everything else in between complete with 600 full color how to
photos and 20 helpful diagrams how to troubleshoot repair and modify motorcycle
electrical systems will keep your bike on the road and your wallet in your
pocket div
New York State Library Data Base Users' Manual 1981 with the majority of it
projects being delivered late over budget or cancelled altogether it is clear
that traditional project management methodologies do not provide an effective
framework for today s it projects it is evident that a new return on investment
roi oriented approach is required that focuses on the roi of a project fro
Fundamentals of Medium/Heavy Duty Commercial Vehicle Systems 2019-07 newly
updated for final cut pro 7 this visual quickpro guide is hands down one of the
most sought out books on apple s non linear editing system an undisputed master
of the digital video medium lisa brenneis once again demystifies the
complexities of the program with her straightforward approach that uses tasked
based step by step instructions and loads of visuals and time saving tips busy
professionals and newcomers alike will appreciate that they can quickly find
and learn tasks specific to their needs benefiting from the award winning
visual quickpro style topics covered include essential editing tasks and media
management strategies transitions effects and filters rendering options and
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much more it includes coverage of new features such as the new speed tools
ichat theater support and additional export options via the new share menu for
delivering content to multiple devices including iphone ipod and mobileme this
is a must have reference for anyone wanting to learn to use final cut pro
whether they are new to the program or are upgrading
School Safety and Discipline Data File User's Manual 1994 the path for
developing an internationally usable product with a human machine interface is
described in this textbook from theory to conception and from design to
practical implementation the most important concepts in the fields of
philosophy communication culture and ethnocomputing as the basis of
intercultural user interface design are explained the book presents directly
usable and implementable knowledge that is relevant for the processes of
internationalization and localization of software aspects of software
ergonomics software engineering and human centered design are presented in an
intercultural context general and concrete recommendations and checklists for
immediate use in product design are also provided each chapter includes the
target message its motivation and theoretical justification as well as the
practical methods to achieve the intended benefit from the respective topic the
book opens with an introduction illuminating the background necessary for
taking culture into account in human computer interaction hci design
definitions of concepts are followed by a historical overview of the importance
of taking culture into account in hci design subsequently the structures
processes methods models and approaches concerning the relationship between
culture and hci design are illustrated to cover the most important questions in
practice
Software Project Survival Guide 1997-10-15 learn the raspberry pi 3 from the
experts raspberry pi user guide 4th edition is the unofficial official guide to
everything raspberry pi 3 written by the pi s creator and a leading pi guru
this book goes straight to the source to bring you the ultimate raspberry pi 3
manual this new fourth edition has been updated to cover the raspberry pi 3
board and software with detailed discussion on its wide array of configurations
languages and applications you ll learn how to take full advantage of the
mighty pi s full capabilities and then expand those capabilities even more with
add on technologies you ll write productivity and multimedia programs and learn
flexible programming languages that allow you to shape your raspberry pi into
whatever you want it to be if you re ready to jump right in this book gets you
started with clear step by step instruction from software installation to
system customization the raspberry pi s tremendous popularity has spawned an
entire industry of add ons parts hacks ideas and inventions the movement is
growing and pushing the boundaries of possibility along with it are you ready
to be a part of it this book is your ideal companion for claiming your piece of
the pi get all set up with software and connect to other devices understand
linux system admin nomenclature and conventions write your own programs using
python and scratch extend the pi s capabilities with add ons like wi fi dongles
a touch screen and more the credit card sized raspberry pi has become a global
phenomenon created by the raspberry pi foundation to get kids interested in
programming this tiny computer kick started a movement of tinkerers thinkers
experimenters and inventors where will your raspberry pi 3 take you the
raspberry pi user guide 3rd edition is your ultimate roadmap to discovery
FEDLINK Services Directory for Fiscal Year ... 1993 we are extremely pleased to
present a comprehensive book comprising a collection of research papers which
is basically an outcome of the second ifip tc 13 6 working group conference on
human work interaction design hwid2009 the conference was held in pune india
during october 7 8 2009 it was hosted by the centre for development of advanced
computing india and jointly organized with copenhagen business school denmark
aarhus university denmark and indian institute of technology guwahati india the
theme of hwid2009 was usability in social c tural and organizational contexts
the conference was held under the auspices of ifip tc 13 on human computer
interaction 1 technical committee tc13 on human computer interaction the
committees under ifip include the technical committee tc13 on human computer
interaction within which the work of this volume has been conducted tc13 on
human computer interaction has as its aim to encourage theoretical and
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empirical human science research to promote the design and evaluation of human
oriented ict within tc13 there are different working groups concerned with
different aspects of human computer interaction the flagship event of tc13 is
the bi annual international conference called interact at which both invited
and contributed papers are presented contributed papers are rigorously refereed
and the rejection rate is high
Online Marketing 2011-05-09 presents an illustrated a z encyclopedia containing
approximately 600 entries on computer and technology related topics
UI is Communication 2013-05-24 this book examines ghana s use of the
fingerprint biometric technology in order to further conversations about
localization championed by technical communication scholars localization in
this case refers to the extent to which users demonstrate their knowledge of
use by subverting and reconfiguring the purpose of technology to solve local
problems dorpenyo argues that the success of a technology depends on how it
meets the users needs and the creative efforts users put into use situations in
user localization strategies in the face of technological breakdown dorpenyo
advocates studying how users of technological systems construct knowledge about
the technology and develop local strategies to solve technological breakdowns
by analyzing technical documents and interview transcripts the author
identifies and advances three user localization strategies linguistic
localization subversive localization and user heuristic experience localization
and considers how biometric systems can become a tool of marginalization
Computer-Assisted Language Learning: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and
Applications 2019-01-04
ASUS Eee PC For Dummies 2009-01-06
How to Troubleshoot, Repair, and Modify Motorcycle Electrical Systems
2014-07-15
Maximizing Benefits from IT Project Management 2016-04-19
Final Cut Pro 7 2009-09-03
Intercultural User Interface Design 2019-06-25
Raspberry Pi User Guide 2016-08-29
Human Work Interaction Design: Usability in Social, Cultural and Organizational
Contexts 2010-03-10
Encyclopedia of Computer Science and Technology 2009
User Localization Strategies in the Face of Technological Breakdown 2019-08-20
The Automated Location Obligation Tracking System User Manual 1988
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